F. No.1-546/2006.Tw/ &7
ANDAMAN AND NICOBAR ADMINISTRATION

Secretary (TW)

Port Blair, dated the gis‘rAugust, 2006

Dear Shnﬁ,k.,ém\o‘& K} :

Kindly refer to your D.O. letter No. M-13054/1 /2006-BC
dated 31/07/2006 addressed to the Chief Secretary, A&N
Administration, regarding the subject mentioned above. The
required information in the format is enclosed herewith for

your perusal.

With regards

Yours ng‘_gﬂ/%

(G. C. Joshi)

Encl. : A/A

To

The Adviser (SP-E/MLP/SCSP/SJ&E/LEM-cum-
Additional Secretary

Govt. of India, Planning Commission

Yojana Bhawan

New Delhi — 110 001




